
                                                                                               
      

 
   

Effective January 1, 2016, the American Medical Association (AMA) will introduce numerous changes to 

current procedural terminology (CPT) codes that include 11 deleted codes, 28 new codes and 50 revised 

codes. To ensure you are properly reimbursed for laboratory services rendered, PathGroup recommends 

you implement these changes (along with any other applicable CPT code changes) into your practice’s 

billing and coding structure by January 1, 2016. 

 

To access a comprehensive list of 2016 CPT code changes for laboratory services, go to: 

 www.pathgroup.com  

 Go to Resources > Physician Resources 

 Select 2016 CPT Code Changes 

 

For further questions, please contact Client Services at 615-562-9300 or 1-888-474-5227. 

http://www.pathgroup.com/

